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Preface

I began to give guidance/advice to the students in the seminar course for the Master’s and Ph.D.
programs at the Graduate School of Asia-Pacific Studies in April 2005. The 15" year of my seminar
course will end in March 2020 when I retire from Waseda University. During the 15-year period, 28
and 110 students from my seminar successfully obtained MA and Ph.D. degrees, respectively. My re-
search area of specialization is international economics, and thus it is quite natural that thesis themes
of many of my students are related to international economics such as international trade and invest-
ment and their policies. For this special issue of the Journal of Asia-Pacific Studies commemorating
my retirement, my former Ph.D. students kindly contributed their original work. Many of them teach
and conduct research at various universities and research institutes. There are some who are not in
teaching or research but in politics, government, and business. I am very pleased to know that all of
them are doing very well in their own positions. I do hope that they will pursue their goals by chal-

lenging new and important issues for our prosperous and peaceful future.

HMFRES (Shujiro Urata)
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